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Engineering Statement Supporting Request 

for Waiver Television Station WSEC 
 
Introduction 
This document provides supplemental information for the planned change to move from Phase 7 to 
Phase 9 for WSEC. The document provides 2 areas of investigation to confirm that the proposed 
change will not create adverse impact on any other station. 
 
Proposed Facility and Interference Analysis 
The current construction permit contains an Effective Radiated Power (ERP) of 750 kW. Instead, 
WSEC has filed a new construction permit modification application with FCC file # 0000080205 which  
identifies a new ERP of 93.5 kW.  
 
As such, an interference analysis of the proposed facility with 93.5 kW ERP at an RCAMSL of 492.1 
meters with an omnidirectional antenna for channel 18 has been executed.  The results of the study 
indicate no caused or received interference. (The baseline record of KETC on channel 18 indicates 
interference caused to WSEC but KETC has already transitioned to its post-auction channel 23, and 
therefore there is no interference caused to WSEC).  The results of the study are attached. 
 
Linked Station Analysis 
A thorough analysis of the upstream and downstream stations associated with the linked station set for 
WSEC (Facility ID 70536) has been executed.  Per the FCC spreadsheet on linked station neighbors, 
WSEC has no upstream neighbor thus no station is preventing it from moving to its assigned repacked 
channel. Looking at downstream neighbors, WSEC must vacate its channel before WICS (Facility ID 
25686) can occupy its assigned repack channel. WICS is also slated to move to its assigned repack 
channel in Phase 7. WICS has agreed to coordinate with WSEC and request a phase change to  
Phase 9. Thus, the relationship of downstream and upstream neighbors will not change between the 
two stations.  Additionally, WICS has no other downstream neighbor that would require WICS to vacate 
its channel before phase 9 occurs.  
 
The technical conclusion summary of the above analysis indicates that there is no impact to any station 
based upon the proposed facility identified in FCC file # 0000080205 as long as the phase waiver for 
WICS is granted.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
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Greg Best  
Consulting,  Inc. 

16100 Outlook Avenue 
Stilwell, KS 60085 
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